
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

25th January 2017 

 

Dear Parents 

 

As part of the Castle Point and Rochford School Sports Partnership, Beech Class have been 

invited to take part in the Key Stage One Racquets Festival. 

 

This event will take place on Tuesday 28th February at The Deanes School. 

 

The children will be leaving school at approximately 1pm and returning at 3.10pm. Please ensure 

that your child has their P.E kit in school on this day. 

 

There is no cost for the festival but it is necessary to hire a coach to transport the class and 

accordingly we are requesting a voluntary contribution of £5.00 per child towards this. 

 

Please could we ask you to return the permission slip below, together with your contribution as 

soon as possible and by no later than Friday 10th February 2017. 

 

We hope that your child will enjoy taking part in the festival and look forward to sharing this 

experience with them. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs Kenrick & Mr Buck 

 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Jotmans Hall – Racquets Festival (The Deanes School) – Tuesday 28th February 2017 

 

I give permission for my child………………………………………………………………………to take part in this event. 

 

I enclose a voluntary contribution of £5.00 

 

Signed…………………………………………………………………………………………Parent/Carer 

 


